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Mindful         Self-Motivated          Brave         Gritty  

 

Principal News 
Ms. Nicole Hutton 

Reminder 
Students are not permitted to bring 
mobile phones or electronic devices 

to school. Thank you for your 
assistance in this matter.  

 

  

Congratulations to our dance group and Mrs 
Hanna on another fantastic dance performance at 
this year’s Dance Spectacular! 
 
Our school play is well underway and students are 
doing a fantastic job. Information about the play 
performance times and locations will be sent 
home soon.  
 
On Friday the 15th of November we will be holding 
our annual colour run. Students can create an 
online fundraising page by following the 
information in the booklet that was sent home last 
term. The SDA Church will be providing a free 
breakfast on the day. We will also be welcoming 
our Grandparents on the day. 
 
Kindergarten transition is continuing this term. 
Students beginning Kindergarten in 2020 are 
welcomed to attending each Friday for the 
remainder of the year.  
 
 
 
 

P&C News 
 

Don’t forget to 
register your child 

for the  
colour fun run! 

 
 
 
 
  
 

Tyson – 13th November  
 

 
 
 

 

 

Colour Fun Run and Grandparents 
Day Friday 15th November 

Congratulations to Emma and Joshua on 
their healthy lunch swaps! 
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Red Range Public School Calendar 
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

4th November 
   

  
 

5th November     6th November 
 

GIHS Transition 
 
  
 

7th November  
 

 
  

8th November    
 

 
 

11th November 
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13th November  
 

GIHS Transition 

14th November  

 
 
 

ECS Transition 
 

15th November   
 

 
Colour Fun Run 

Grandparents Day 
Community 
Breakfast 

 
 

 

Selective High School Entry 
Applications for Year 7 entry to selective 
high schools in 2021 must be made 
online between 8 October 2019 and 11 
November 2019. Late applications will 
not be accepted. Parents must apply 
online at 
<https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-
schools/selective-high-schools-and-
opportunity-classes/year-7>  

• All applicants are required to sit 
the Selective High School 
Placement Test to be held on 
Thursday 12 March 2020.  
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